
From: Hart, Brenda <bhart@budget.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
Kibler,Mandy (Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu) <Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu>

Date: 10/31/2013 10:08:14 AM
Subject: RE: H590 - State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education

Yes, they would fill these position now and they would be made permanent during the appropriation process.
 
Brenda
 
Brenda Hart
Assistant Director
1205 Pendleton Street
Edgar A. Brown Building, Suite 529
Columbia, SC 29201
Telephone: (803) 734-2149
E-Mail: bhart@budget.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 10:01 AM

To: Hart, Brenda

Cc: Hawkins, Quentin; Soura, Christian; Boles, Les; Kibler,Mandy (Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu)

Subject: RE: H590 - State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education
 
Brenda,
 
Thanks for the info, we’ll be back to you soon.  The big question I have right now is if the Tech System needs these 
FTEs prior to the end of the current fiscal year.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
From: Hart, Brenda 

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:58 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Hawkins, Quentin; Soura, Christian; Boles, Les; Kibler,Mandy (Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu)

Subject: H590 - State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education
 
Josh:                                              
 
We have received a request for 78.5 Other Funded Interim FTEs from the Tech Board.  These positions are spread 
primarily among the Technical Colleges.  The justification for these positions includes the growth of the schools and 
need for full-time faculty and staff.  Last year, Tech received 69.5 Interim FTEs that were then added during the 
Senate Finance Committee during the appropriation process.
 
The Tech Board has included a request for 101.25 FTEs in its FY 2014-15 Budget Request as a part of Decision Package 
1748.  Before we approve these Interim Positions, I wanted to see if you would consider adding these to the 
Executive Budget.  I have attached a copy of the request from Tech.  Mandy Kibler at 896-5316 could answer any 
questions you have.
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Thanks,
Brenda
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
              
Brenda Hart
Assistant Director
1205 Pendleton Street
Edgar A. Brown Building, Suite 529
Columbia, SC 29201
Telephone: (803) 734-2149
E-Mail: bhart@budget.sc.gov
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